
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

N. WAYSIDE DRIVE AT HALLS BAYOU 
BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 

 
The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) will conduct a public meeting 
regarding the proposed bridge replacement on N. Wayside at Halls Bayou. The meeting 
will be held on September 22, 2009 at the Northeast YMCA, 7901 Tidwell Road, 
Houston, TX, 77028.  Exhibits will be available for viewing from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the proposed bridge replacement, temporary 
roadway closures, and detours. Exhibits will be displayed and representatives from 
TxDOT will be available to answer individual questions.  
 
Existing right-of-way is approximately 100 feet wide, and the proposed right-of-way will 
be approximately 160 feet.  Additional right-of-way is required; however no houses or 
businesses will be displaced.  Personnel from the TxDOT Right of Way division will be 
available to discuss the procedures, benefits, programs and provide other needed 
information regarding land acquisition.  
 
A schematic plan showing the proposed location and geometric design are on file and 
available for inspection at the district project development office at 7600 Washington 
Avenue, Houston, Texas. 
 
Persons interested in attending the public meeting who have special communication or 
accommodation needs are encouraged to contact TxDOT’s Public Information Office at 
713-802-5072 at least two working days prior to the meeting.  TxDOT offices are open 
Monday through Friday, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., excluding state holidays.  Since the 
public meeting will be conducted in English, any requests for language interpreters or 
other special communication needs should also be made at least two working days prior 
to the public meeting.  TxDOT will make every reasonable effort to accommodate these 
needs. 
 
All interested citizens are invited to attend this public meeting.  Written comments 
relative to the proposed project may be presented at the meeting or submitted to the 
Director of Project Development, Texas Department of Transportation, P.O. Box 1386, 
Houston, Texas, 77251-1386, at any time on or before October 6, 2009. 

 


